
From: Moise, Debbie <dmoise@sccommerce.com>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/26/2016 10:28:59 AM

Subject: FW: Daimler Quote

Hey Brian – The Daimler quote needs to change again, please see highlighted areas below.
 
Thanks,
Debbie
 
From: alyssa.hasell@daimler.com [mailto:alyssa.hasell@daimler.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 10:19 AM
 
To: Moise, Debbie <dmoise@sccommerce.com>
 
Cc: Andrea.A.Berg@daimler.com; peter.smodej@daimler.com
 
Subject: FW: Daimler Quote
 
Hi Debbie,
Thanks so much for bearing with us on our edits to the quote. J  Below is what we would like to change.
 
"Today's groundbreaking, and the 1,300 jobs it means, will build on the successful partnership that our friends at 
Daimler and Mercedes-Benz Vans have enjoyed with our state for years. We are proud to say that Mercedes-Benz 
Vans are will now be made in South Carolina!"
 
 

If you are not the addressee, please inform us immediately that you have received this e-mail by mistake, and delete it. We 
thank you for your support.
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